
Reported by Linda Churchman - Well if anything can go wrong, it has.  The tournament had just 

drawn the partners for the A/B Draw and an electrical fire erupted in the kitchen.  We all got out 

safely and they contained the fire to the kitchen, however the fire department & SRP (electric 

company) would not let anyone back in.  We had to cancel the A/B Draw and moved the 

tournament to the other side of town at The Foxhole Cocktail Lounge.  We went from six (6) 

boards at Dukes to three (3) boards at The Foxhole. 

We were able to do the ABC with 10 teams participating, Open Doubles with with 11 

teams.   We are in the midst of the doubles with 6 teams left.  Everyone has really stepped up to 

make the best for the tournament to continue this weekend. 

 


